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simple then, past currently we extend the colleague to buy and make bargains
to download and install Wjec Past Paper Mark Schemes Dt3 Gce fittingly
simple!

AQA GCSE English Language: Student Book 2: Assessment preparation for Paper

1 and Paper 2 Feb 21 2022 Student Book 2 provides guidance and activities,
in the context of the Paper 1 and Paper 2 exam questions, on how to improve
question-specific reading and writing skills. With the types of texts that
students will face in the exams, in-context SPAG support and regular
opportunities to monitor progress, this book aims to improve exam
performance.
Pearson Edexcel A-Level Economics A Exam Style Practice Papers Jul 29 2022
Enhance your exam skills by testing your understanding of Economics with
realistic exam style questions closely matched to the Pearson Edexcel
Economics A course. These are perfect practice papers to help you achieve
the grade you want in your Economics A-Level exams containing content from
Theme 2 & 4, which has been closely matched to the Edexcel course. This pack
consists of 3, 100-mark Paper 2: The National and Global Economy (Themes 2 &
4) practice papers each with a very clear and detailed mark scheme showing
the break down of marks to help students. These practice papers; - Help
students understand the difficult topics in theme 2 and theme 4 by testing
their knowledge and understanding with long answer essay questions - Clear
and detailed mark schemes help students to self assess / peer mark their
answers with an accurate representation of the mark they are likely to
achieve - Realistic exam style questions allow students to use these
practice papers under timed conditions improving their time management
skills - Helps you understand and explain key economic concepts effectively
with clear knowledge marks incorporated in the mark scheme
GCSE Geography Edexcel B Dec 22 2021 A student-friendly and engaging
resource for the 2016 Edexcel GCSE Geography B specification, this brand new
course is written to match the demands of the specification. As well as
providing thorough and rigorous coverage of the spec, this book is designed
to engage students in their learning and to motivate them to progress.
GCE O Level Examination Past Papers with Answer Guides: Biology India
Edition Aug 18 2021 Environmental Science Class XII
As Level Health & Social Care (For Edexcel) Revision Guide for Unit 1 Jul
05 2020 This book is the definitive revision guide for all students studying
A-Level Health and Social Care with Edexcel. Tailored specifically for Unit
1, this book takes you on an accessible tour through the examination
process, and covers all the material required by the Edexcel syllabus.
Features include: REVISION AND EXAMINATIONS: Hints, tips, and subjectspecific guidance for improving revision and exam techniques. FAST FACTS:
User-friendly coverage of all the necessary material for the unit, including
all the life stages, factors affecting development, and health promotion
campaigns. SAMPLE EXAMINATION PAPERS: Three full, previously unpublished
exam papers. MARK SCHEMES: Answers to the exam papers. COMPLETED EXAMS: Two
completed exam papers, helpfully marked and annotated. Compiled and refined
by an experienced teacher and examiner, this original all-inclusive revision
guide is essential reading for any students wishing to succeed in their
Health and Social Care A-Level.
10 Sample Question Papers for CBSE Class 10 Science with Marking Scheme &
Revision Notes Sep 30 2022 The book provides 10 Sample Question Papers for
CBSE Class 10 Science March 2018 Exam designed exactly as per the latest
Blue Prints and Sample Papers issued by CBSE. Each of the Sample Paper
provides detailed solutions with Marking Scheme. Further the book provides 1

CBSE Sample Paper with Solutions, CBSE Blueprint issued by the CBSE Board.
The book also provides Revision Notes which will help you in revising the
syllabus quickly before the exam. The book is made strictly in accordance
with the latest CBSE prescribed syllabus and pattern.
The Easy Guide to Repertory Grids Apr 01 2020 A user-friendly introduction
to the powerful mental mapping tool of repertory grid technique. Repertory
grid technique is a system for identifying, in detail, what you or anyone
else really thinks about an issue. You can use it as a tool for personal
discovery, as a device for team building activities, or as a problem-solving
aid. Written as a DIY guide, with a friendly expert sitting beside you, this
book will teach you the technique of repertory grids step by step. Here
you'll find all the information you need, alongside lots of worked examples
and helpful exercises that you can use to check your understanding. The
answers are in the back! If you want additional practice and resources a
website that supports this book can be found at www.wiley.co.uk/easyguide
Professor Devi Jankowicz is one of the leading authorities on occupational
applications of personal construct theory and repertory grid technique. He
has written this guide for psychology students and researchers; education
students; personnel practitioners; as well as managers in the workplace.
"This book's title may seem a contradiction in terms to readers who have
seen the repertory grid as dauntingly complex. However, the book lives up to
its title in being a very user-friendly introduction to the technique,
written in a chatty style, and including numerous practical exercises,
mostly not requiring use of computer software." - David Winter University of
Hertfordshire and Barnet, Enfield and Haringey Mental Health NHS Trust
AQA Psychology A-level and AS A STAR Exam Papers May 15 2021 This book will
provide you with crystal clear and accurate examples of 'A' star grade AQA
AS and A level Psychology paper examinations from the new syllabus from 2016
and enables students to achieve the same grade in their upcoming
examinations.I teach both GCSE and A level Psychology and I am a qualified
and experienced Psychology teacher and tutor of over 16 years standing. I
teach, write and provide independent tuition in central and West London. The
resources in this book WILL help you get an A or A star in your AQA AS and A
level Psychology examinations, as they have done and will continue to do so
for my students. Best wishes, Josep
Exam Success in Accounting for Cambridge AS & A Level Sep 06 2020 Firmly
focused on grade improvement in Cambridge International AS & A Level
examinations, this Exam Success Guide brings some much-needed clarity to
exam preparation. The guide features sample questions and answers, practical
tips, guidance on examiner expectations and plenty of practice
opportunities.
The Accidental Prime Minister Aug 06 2020 When Joe tells a local news
reporter exactly what he would do if he were leader of the country, the
video goes viral and Joe's speech becomes famous all over the world! Before
long, people are calling for the current leader to resign and give someone
else a go . . . and that's how an ordinary boy like Joe ended up with the
most extraordinary job. Now the fun can really start . . . Hats for cats!
Pet pigs for all! Banana shaped buses! Swimming pools on trains! A hilarious
story of one boy's meteoric rise to power!
Kiffe Kiffe Tomorrow Aug 25 2019 A “touching, furious, sharp, and very

funny” novel of an immigrant teenage girl finding her own identity in France
(Booklist). The Paradise projects are only a few metro stops from Paris, but
it feels like a different world. Doria’s father, aka the Beard, has headed
back to their hometown in Morocco, leaving her and her mom to cope with
their mektoub, their destiny, alone. They have a little help—from a social
worker sent by the city, a psychiatrist sent by the school, and a thug
friend who recites Rimbaud. It seems like fate has dealt them an impossible
hand, but Doria might still make a new life—“with bravado, humor, and a
healthy dose of rage” (St. Petersburg Times). “[A] sassy, spunky tale . . .
Doria has what it takes to storm any barricade.” —The Hartford Courant
“[Doria is] as likable as Holden Caulfield or Prep’s Lee Fiora. Readers will
cheer. Highly recommended.” —Library Journal, starred review “A promising
addition to the world’s literary voices.” —The Miami Herald “Moving and
irreverent, sad and funny, full of rage and intelligence. Her voice is
fresh, and her book a delight.” —Laila Lalami, bestselling author of The
Moor’s Account
An Investigation Into the Comparability of Two Tests of English as a
Foreign Language Mar 25 2022 This book documents a major study comparing the
Cambridge First Certificate in English (FCE) with the Test of English as a
Foreign Language (TOEFL) to investigate similarities in test content,
candidature and use. While both tests were designed to measure many of the
same abilities, they represent radically different approaches to language
test development, reflecting deeper differences between educational
measurement traditions in the US and UK. The thorough investigation of the
fundamental characteristics and operational utility of two of the most
widely used English tests for foreign students makes this study a valuable
contribution to language testing research. As such, it will be of
considerable interest to language testing specialists and examination
boards, as well as to academic researchers and graduate students in the
field of language assessment more generally.
IGCSE Information and Communication Technology Oct 08 2020 Please note this
title is still being made available for students sitting their examinations
in 2015. Our second edition supports the updated syllabus for first
examination 2016. Textbook and free CD-ROM, endorsed by Cambridge
International Examinations for the IGCSE syllabus in Information and
Communication Technology (0417) for final examination 2015. - Written by
experienced examiners and teachers, who bring a wealth of theoretical
knowledge and practical experience to both the book and the CD - Ensures
that students are fully prepared for both the written theory paper as well
as the two practical papers. - Each Section of the syllabus is fully covered
in the text book, with clear explanations and plenty of tasks and
activities. - The CD contains source files for the tasks and activities, as
well as examination-style questions (with model answers) and a glossary.
Super 10 Sample Papers for CBSE Class 10 Science with Marking Scheme &
MINDMAPS Aug 30 2022 The thoroughly Revised & Updated 2nd Edition of the
book provides updated 10 Sample Papers for CBSE Class 10 Science March 2019
Exam designed exactly as per the latest Blue Prints and Sample Papers issued
by CBSE. This new edition provides (i) Chapter-wise MINDMAPS in 2 colour
(ii) 2018 Solutions along with CBSE Marking Scheme Instructions; (iii) 2017
Toppers Answers as provided by CBSE. Each of the Sample Paper provides

detailed solutions with Marking Scheme.
Jigs & Reels Sep 18 2021 Tantalising and seductive short stories from the
bestselling author of Chocolat and The Strawberry Thief... Perfect for fans
of Kate Atkinson and Kate Mosse as well as readers of Eve Chase and Stacey
Halls. 'Evocative, mystical and funny - perfect for curling up on the sofa
with' - COMPANY 'Leaves us wanting more' -- SUNDAY TIMES 'The best thing
I've read in years' -- ***** Reader review 'I found myself gripped by the
stories and not wanting them to end' -- ***** Reader review 'A marvellous
magic carpet ride!' -- ***** Reader review *********************************
*********************************************************** TAKE YOUR
PARTNERS PLEASE! Suburban witches, defiant old ladies, ageing monsters,
suicidal Lottery winners, wolf men, dolphin women and middle-aged
manufacturers of erotic leatherwear: in Joanne Harris's first collection of
short stories the miraculous goes hand-in-hand with the mundane, the sour
with the sweet, and the beautiful, the grotesque, the seductive and the
disturbing are never more than one step away. This is an eclectic selection
of tales for our times that shows a side to Joanne Harris you have never
seen before. So go on, be tempted. After all, it's only dancing.
The Ten Step Guide to Acing Every Exam You Ever Take Sep 26 2019 Straight A
student, Cambridge graduate, teacher and former A Level examiner Lucy
Parsons gives you a complete formula for getting the top grades every time.
Starting with unlocking your motivation and fixing your exams mindset, she
guides you through a practical system that will banish procrastination and
empower you to work towards your exams.
Revise Edexcel GCSE History Crime and Punishment in Britain, C1000-Present
Practice Paper Plus Jun 23 2019 This revision resource is the smart choice
for those revising Pearson Edexcel GCSE (9-1) History Crime and Punishment
in Britain, c1000-Present. It focuses on the skills you need to answer the
questions in the exam and included a full-length practice paper.
OSCE Cases with Mark Schemes May 03 2020 Medical students often feel they
understand the theory behind the clinical aspect of medicine but seldom have
enough chance to put what they learn into practice. In addition, clinical
examinations pose a challenge to students who may be technically and
theoretically excellent, but who have poor examination technique. It is
quite common for students to lack understanding of how they will be marked,
how much emphasis to place upon certain actions or how much detail is
expected of them. 'OSCE CASES WITH MARK SCHEMES' is intended to fill this
gap. It provides OSCE mark schemes to reflect the real OSCE experience, by
encouraging self assessment when practicing the clinical scenarios. The book
includes chapters on communication skills, medical ethics, explanation
stations, paediatrics and obstetrics and gynaecology subjects which are
sometimes neglected elsewhere. All four authors have taken part in medical
student teaching and OSCE examinations. They understand what will earn marks
in the actual exam. All the OSCE scenarios are from stations previously
examined in the UK's top medical schools. This book prepares the student for
what the actual finals exam will be like. CONTENTS: SECTION ONE,
COMMUNICATION STATIONS - Presenting Complaints - Psychiatry History Taking Pediatrics History Taking - Obstetrics History Taking - Gynaecology History
Taking - Medical Ethics - Difficult Communication Scenarios - Pharmacology Consenting - Explanation of Management and Results SECTION TWO, PERFORMANCE

STATIONS - Examination Skills - Practical Skills - Data Interpretation Closing Remarks
Pearson Edexcel A-Level Economics A Exam Style Practice Papers May 27 2022
Enhance your exam skills by testing your understanding of Economics with
realistic exam style questions closely matched to the Pearson Edexcel
Economics A course. These are perfect practice papers to help you achieve
the grade you want in your Economics A-Level exams containing content from
Theme 1 & 3, which has been closely matched to the Edexcel course. This pack
consists of 3, 100-mark Paper 1: Markets and business behaviour (Themes 1 &
3) practice papers each with a very clear and detailed mark scheme showing
the break down of marks to help students. These practice papers; - Help
students understand the difficult topics in theme 1 and theme 3 by testing
their knowledge and understanding with long answer essay questions - Clear
and detailed mark schemes help students to self assess / peer mark their
answers with an accurate representation of the mark they are likely to
achieve - Realistic exam style questions allow students to use these
practice papers under timed conditions improving their time management
skills - Helps you understand and explain key economic concepts effectively
with clear knowledge marks incorporated in the mark scheme
Exam Success in Business for Cambridge AS & A Level Nov 08 2020 Firmly
focused on grade improvement in Cambridge International AS & A Level
examinations, this Exam Success Guide brings some much-needed clarity to
exam preparation. The guide features sample questions and answers, practical
tips, guidance on examiner expectations and plenty of practice
opportunities.
The Only Study Guide You'll Ever Need Jul 17 2021 We've all been there: a
new school year starts and there's 8 months till your exams - that's plenty
of time, right? Then there's 6 months, 3 months, 1 month and oh, now there's
2 weeks left and you haven't started studying... What happens next is a
panic-induced mayhem of highlighting everything in the textbook (without
even questioning if it's actually helpful). But I'm here to help you change
this! In The Only Study Guide You'll Ever Need, I'll cover a range of
different topics including: · How to get started and pick up that pen ·
Learning techniques that actually work (hello, science of memory!) · The dos
and don'ts of timetabling · And combatting fear of failure, perfectionism,
exam stress and so much more! As a fellow student now at university, I
definitely don't have a PhD in Exam Etiquette but this is the book younger
me needed. All I wanted was one place that had a variety of tried-and-tested
methods with reassurance from someone who had recently been through the
education system. The Only Study Guide You'll Ever Need is just that, and I
have collected the best techniques and tools I wish I'd known earlier to
help you get through your studies and smash your exams! Jade x
Advanced Problems in Mathematics: Preparing for University Feb 09 2021 This
book is intended to help candidates prepare for entrance examinations in
mathematics and scientific subjects, including STEP (Sixth Term Examination
Paper). STEP is an examination used by Cambridge colleges as the basis for
conditional offers. They are also used by Warwick University, and many other
mathematics departments recommend that their applicants practice on the past
papers even if they do not take the examination. Advanced Problems in
Mathematics is recommended as preparation for any undergraduate mathematics

course, even for students who do not plan to take the Sixth Term Examination
Paper. The questions analysed in this book are all based on recent STEP
questions selected to address the syllabus for Papers I and II, which is the
A-level core (i.e. C1 to C4) with a few additions. Each question is followed
by a comment and a full solution. The comments direct the reader's attention
to key points and put the question in its true mathematical context. The
solutions point students to the methodology required to address advanced
mathematical problems critically and independently. This book is a must read
for any student wishing to apply to scientific subjects at university level
and for anybody interested in advanced mathematics.
Key Concepts in Educational Assessment Jan 23 2022 Key Concepts in
Educational Assessment provides expert definitions and interpretations of
common terms within the policy and practice of educational assessment.
Concepts such as validity, assessment for learning, measurement,
comparability and differentiation are discussed, and there is broad coverage
of UK and international terminology. Drawing on the considerable expertise
of the authors, the entries provide: - clear definitions - accounts of the
key issues - authoritative and reliable information - suggestions for
further reading Created to support students of education on undergraduate
and postgraduate courses, and established education professionals including
those who are members of the Chartered Institute of Educational Assessors
(CIEA), this book is an accessible guide for anyone engaged in educational
assessment. Tina Isaacs is Director of the MA in Educational Assessment at
the Institute of Education, London. Catherine Zara was most recently
Director of the MA in Educational Assessment and Director of the BA (Hons)
in Post Compulsory Education and Training at the University of Warwick.
Graham Herbert was most recently Director of the CIEA. Steve J. Coombs is
Head of Department for Continuing Professional Development at Bath Spa
University, which offers an MA in Educational Assessment. Charles Smith is
senior lecturer in economics and education at Swansea Metropolitan
University of Wales Trinity Saint David.
Exam Success in Economics for Cambridge AS & A Level Jan 11 2021 Firmly
focused on grade improvement in Cambridge International AS & A Level
examinations, this Exam Success Guide brings some much-needed clarity to
exam preparation. The guide features sample questions and answers, practical
tips, guidance on examiner expectations and plenty of practice
opportunities.
GCE O Level Examination Past Papers with Answer Guides: Economics India
Edition Nov 20 2021 These Collections Of The Official Past Papers Of The Gce
O Level Examinations From The University Of Cambridge International
Examinations Has Been Developed For Students Of Gce O Level. These Books
Will Act As Tools For Preparation And Revision For Students. These Books
Have An Edited Answer Guide For Each Paper Based On The Marks Scheme Written
By Cie Principal
Core Mathematics 2 Mar 01 2020 Easing the transition from GCSE to AS level,
this textbook meets the 2004 Edexcel specifications and provides numerous
worked examples and solutions to aid understanding of key concepts.
Revise Edexcel GCSE History Weimar and Nazi Germany, 1918-1939 Practice
Paper Plus Oct 27 2019 This revision resource is the smart choice for those
revising Pearson Edexcel GCSE (9-1) History Weimar and Nazi Germany,

1918-1939. It focuses on the skills you need to answer the questions in the
exam and included a full-length practice paper.
Albion's Dream Jun 15 2021
Assessment and Examination in the Secondary School Jun 27 2022 First
published in 2004. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.
Educart CBSE Maths Standard Sample Question Papers For Class 10 (For March
2020 Exam) Jul 25 2019 NEW VERSION: Available now based on the 20th
September 2019 CBSE Sample Paper. This Maths (Standard) book is extra
special as it was prepared by a CBSE author who knows about CBSE markings,
official paper setting and CBSE Class 10th Exam patterns more than any other
CBSE expert in the country. We were lucky to have him prepare the papers of
this Maths book. It’s been bought by more than 20,000+ students since it
came out in October 2019 and is our best-seller already. This Book Covers
the following: - 10 Practice Papers (solved) - 4 Self-assessment papers CBSE September 2019 Sample Paper - CBSE March 2019 Board Paper (solved by
topper) - CBSE 2018 Topper Answer Sheet Extra value items Added in this
Book: - Utilising 15 minute reading time just before the exam (by CBSE
topper) - Structuring your Maths Exam 3 hours smartly (by CBSE Markers) 2020 marking scheme points (value points) underlined in each sample paper
solution (CBSE markers look for these key points in your answers to allot
full Marks). - The geometry section diagrams are accurately drawn to clear
your understanding of all kinds of geometry questions that can appear in the
upcoming February 2020 exam. A must buy book as vouched by many experts in
Mathematics!
AQA A2 Economics Student Unit Guide New Edition: Unit 3 Business Economics
and the Distribution of Income Dec 30 2019 Written by a senior examiner, Ray
Powell, this AQA A2 Economics Student Unit Guide is the essential study
companion for Unit 3: Business Economics and the Distribution of Income This
full-colour book includes all you need to know to prepare for your unit
exam: clear guidance on the content of the unit, with topic summaries,
knowledge check questions and a quick-reference index examiner's advice
throughout, so you will know what to expect in the exam and will be able to
demonstrate the skills required exam-style questions, with graded student
responses, so you can see clearly what is required to get a better grade
Super 10 Sample Papers for CBSE Class 12 Chemistry with Marking Scheme &
MINDMAPS Nov 01 2022 The book contains 10 Sample Papers designed on the
latest pattern of CBSE Board Exam. The book also provides the 2018 Solved
paper along with CBSE Instructions for Marking. Further Answer Sheets of
2017 Topper (provided by CBSE) are also included in the book. The book also
provide the complete Latest Syllabus, Blue Prints followed by Chapter-wise
MINDMAPS. Explanations to all the questions along with stepwise marking have
been provided.
Introducing the IB Diploma Programme Apr 13 2021 Schools wishing to
introduce the IB diploma programme are faced with major investment in terms
of time, effort and money in order to become authorised. This manual is a
resource for schools already offering the diploma, as well as for
prospective diploma schools.
Exams, Tests, Revision Pocketbook Jun 03 2020 Teaching exam classes carries
a weight of responsibility for all teachers. They know that offering their

students the best possible education is not about the narrow diet of
‘teaching to the test’, they also know that good test scores and excellent
exam results are fundamental. So how do teachers equip their pupils for exam
success while at the same time ensuring high standards of teaching and
learning? The Exams, Tests, Revision Pocketbook looks at how to do just
that. Rooted firmly in experience and research, this is a practical ‘how to’
Pocketbook aimed at classroom teachers. It provides strategies, activities
and techniques for successfully teaching examination classes. Whether those
are related to: using time efficiently, cognitive psychology and motivation
theory, unpicking great exam technique or exploring the best use of past
papers, mark schemes and examiners’ reports, they are always accessible and
can be readily imported for immediate classroom application. The Pocketbook
is highly illustrated. Cartoons, diagrams and visual prompts support the
text and cement the ideas.
Songs of Ourselves Mar 13 2021 Songs of Ourselves: the University of
Cambridge International Examinations Anthology of Poetry in English contains
work by more than 100 poets from all parts of the English speaking world.
IGCSE Oct 20 2021 Buku IGCSE ini merupakan aplikasi dari pelajaran
matematika yang berbasis di University of Cambridge. Berisi kumpulan soal
lengkap dengan kunci jawaban. Memudahkan para siswa dalam menghadapi
pelajaran matematika. Semoga buku ini bisa menjadi jembatan bagi para siswa
yang ingin menguasai mata pelajaran matematika dengan baik.
GCE O Level Examination Past Papers with Answer Guides: Maths India Edition
Apr 25 2022 These collections of the official past papers of the GCE O Level
Examinations from the University of Cambridge International Examinations has
been developed for students of GCE O level. These books will act as tools
for preparation and revision for students. These books have an edited Answer
Guide for each paper based on the marks scheme written by CIE Principal
AS Critical Thinking for AQA Dec 10 2020 AS Critical Thinking for AQA is
the definitive textbook for students of the current AQA Advanced Subsidiary
Level syllabus. Structured very closely around the AQA specification, it
covers the two units of the AS level in an exceptionally clear and studentfriendly style. The chapters are helpfully subdivided into short digestible
passages, and include: intended learning objectives at the beginning of each
chapter student exercises at the end of each section with a ‘stretching
activity’ for more advanced learners exam orientated questions key point
summaries at the end of each section cross references. In line with the AQA
specification, there is a heavy emphasis on more imaginative forms of source
material, for example, music, film, artwork, historical documents, adverts,
moral dilemmas and scientific debates, as a means of illustrating key
points. A great deal of emphasis is also placed on ‘live’ or ‘real’
arguments, taking topical examples from the world of science, politics,
entertainment and sport. The book is accompanied by a companion website with
extensive resources for both instructors and students.
OCR A Level Media Studies Student Guide 2: Evolving Media Jan 29 2020 Exam
board: OCR Level: A Level Subject: Media Studies First teaching: September
2017 First exams: Summer 2018 (AS); Summer 2019 (A Level) Build, reinforce
and assess the knowledge and skills required for OCR A Level Media Studies;
this accessible guide provides full coverage of the content in Component 2,
alongside practice questions and assessment guidance. Endorsed by OCR, this

book: - Concisely covers all aspects of 'Media Industries and Audiences' and
'Long Form Television Drama' - Increases knowledge of the theoretical
framework and contexts surrounding the set media products, with clear
explanations and relevant examples - Develops the skills of critical
analysis, reflection and evaluation that students need in order to use,
apply and debate academic ideas and arguments - Ensures understanding of
specialist terminology by defining the key terms within the specification Helps students achieve their best under the new assessment requirements with
practice questions, study advice and assessment support
Issues In Setting Standards Nov 28 2019 First published in 1995. Routledge
is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
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